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School Office:  605-432-5673
School Website: https://stlawrence.k12.sd.us/ 

Email:  Julie.Landmark@k12.sd.us or 
  Brenda.Anderson@k12.sd.us 

Dates to Remember Things To Know

Greenery Fundraiser

Sept. 29 No Mass – students may wear 
regular clothes

Oct. 6 Mass at 8:30/6th Grade
Oct. 9 Native American Day
 NO SCHOOL/All Day OST
Oct. 13 Chaplet of Divine Mercy 12:20
 End of the First Quarter
Oct. 16 NO SCHOOL/All Day OST
 Conferences 11:00-6:00
Oct. 18 Early Dismissal at 1:20
 OST 1:20-5:30
Oct. 20 NO SCHOOL/All Day OST
Oct. 24 Greenery Sales Due!

*Chaplet of Diving Mercy will be on Oct 13 
instead of the 6th due to a funeral.

*We are looking for a couple small CD players 
for our classrooms.  If you have one you are 
willing to part with and would like to donate 
to the school you can drop it in the school 
office.

*If you are interested in the Administrative 
Assistant position in the school office. Please 
stop in for an application and to visit with 
Mrs. Anderson as soon as possible.

*Oct. 18 is early dismissal at 1:20.

Mystery Dinner Theater/Grandparents Day Did you know?
***PLEASE NOTE***

There has been a change to the date of this year’s 
Mystery Dinner Theater.  It is now scheduled for 
December 8 and 9.  Please make this change on 
your school calendars. 

We will keep Grandparents Day on November 17 
and the Scholastic Book Fair will run from 
November 11-17.  

If you need more order forms, please stop in the school office or call and 
we can send them home with your child.  Please make sure that when you 
are done selling that you hand in your order forms as soon as possible.  This 
will help with the transitions that are happening in the office.  If you’re 
interested in helping with the greenery fundraiser, we’d love a volunteer!

*The month of October is 
the Month of the Rosary.  
What a great opportunity 
for parents to pray with 
their children together as 
a family.

*Friday, September 29 is 
the last day to wear 
shorts until May 1!
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From the Music Room:

Share the Music Day is coming:  Thursday Oct. 5 during music 
class.  Plan ahead!  Students in Grades 1-6 can sing a solo, duet with 
a friend, or group song that students work on outside of music 
class, share a dance routine, play our piano or any of our classroom 
instruments (except the guitar - that is only for birthdays!), play a 
band or orchestra instrument, or conduct the class in a favorite 
hymn, MusicPlay song or game.  Many students like to choose a 
popular song on YouTube to sing or dance along with; please 
preview these videos to be sure we don't run into anything 
inappropriate!  Thank you!  Also, feel free to send me an email with 
the song title....several times students have been prepared to sing a 
song with YouTube, but they can't remember the name of it, and I 
can't look it up for them!  elizabeth.schulte@k12.sd.us

All students are encouraged to share, but even if they don't, they 
are learning good audience etiquette, good listening skills, and how 
to give positive feedback to their classmates.
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